
All Bridgewater Baseball & Softball coaches 
must attend the Rutgers Youth Sports Safety 
Orientation and Training Workshop.  Once 
taken, the course is valid indefinitely, and 
is mandatory for all coaches who want to be on 
the field or in the dugout – even if you’re just 
helping out, and not an official coach on the 
team. 

Bridgewater Baseball & Softball covers the cost 
of the Rutgers program for our coaches. The 
Bridgewater Rec Dept will be hosting a class 
on Monday, March 30, 2020. Pre-registration 
is required at the Bridgewater Township 
website 
https://brd.leagueapps.com/pages/registration 
Note BBSI as the organization when registering.  
 


